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Harman Center to Re-Open at Noon 
 
The City of Yakima's Harman Center at Gailleon Park, 101 North 65th Avenue, will re-open at 
12:00 pm today, Tuesday, July 31st. 
 
"We had a malfunctioning part on the air conditioner and that has been replaced," said 
Recreation Program Supervisor Leslie Richards. The Harman Center had been closed since 
yesterday afternoon when the air conditioning unit malfunctioned.  
 
Additional information about Harman Center activities is available by calling 575-6166 or visiting 
https://yakimaparks.com/senior-center/ 
 


